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Dear Parents, 
 

Parents’ Evening for MS3 
 
        In order to provide more information on further studies, a parents’ evening for MS3 
students and parents will be held on 20 June 2013 (Thursday), from 7:30 p.m. to 9:00 
p.m. at the School Hall (2/F) on Campus 2. 
 
        After the parents’ evening, parents will have a better understanding on the 
procedures of applying local or overseas universities.  Parents will thus be able to assist 
your child to choose his/her undergraduate study better.  Some MS3 teacher 
representatives will briefly analyse and review the performance of MS3 students in this 
academic year during the meeting.  You are advised to reserve your time to attend with 
your child. 

 
Please fill in the Reply Slip, and have your child return it to his/her homeroom 

teacher on or before 19 June 2013 (Wednesday).  
.            

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

Paul CHO     
 Principal      

 

---------------------------------------------------- 

Reply Slip  
“Parents’ Evening for MS3”  

(Please return this to the homeroom teacher on or before 19 June 2013.) 
(Please put a   in the appropriate box ; *please delete whichever is inappropriate.)  

 
 

Dear Principal, 
 

I have noted the content of the circular “Parents’ Evening for MS3”. 
 

□  * I / My child / My child and I will attend the above talk. Please reserve ____seat(s). 

□  My child and I are not able to attend the above talk. 

     
Student’s Name: __________________ Class and Class Number: _____________ (     ) 

Parent’s Name: __________________ Parent’s Signature: __________________ 

Date: __________________ Contact Number: __________________ 
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